
	Parents Newsletter 

Summer Term 1 

Asalam Alaikum / Hello to all Parents and Carers, 

 
Missing Toys 
The nursery has some toys missing. As we often find small toys in the pockets and 
bags of children, we would like to kindly ask parents to bring back to the nursery any 
nursery toys or nursery resources you might find amongst your child’s belongings.  
 
Clothes and Wellingtons 
If you have clothes or wellingtons which your children have outgrown and you want to 
give to a new home, the nursery is looking for more items.  
 
Parent Evaluation  
Parents are the most important people in their children’s lives, and their support is 
crucial in their leaning and development. Parent’s views and concerns are central to 
our work in developing our service and in evaluating ‘what works’. Therefore may we 
please request that all parents complete the evaluation form given to you with this 
newsletter and hand it back to the nursery. This will help us understand what's 
working and what's not, and ultimately how can we enhance the experiences of our 
children and their parents/carers.  
 
Parent Skills/Volunteers 
Gardening: If any of our parents are green fingered and would like to volunteer to 
help with the up-keep of our garden or make suggestions on what we should plant etc., 
please get in touch.  
DIY: We need a few small jobs doing in the nursery. We would particularly like to 
speak to builders as we are always looking for bricks and pieces of wood for our camp 
fires. If you can help with any of the above or have other skills which you would like 
to share with us and do work-shops with our children please contact the nursery 
manager.  
 
 
 
 



Newsletter 
We are hoping to move from paper copies to electronic copies of the newsletter from 
September 2018. If you would still prefer to receive the newsletter in paper form, 
please let the nursery manager know.  

 
Snacks   
If your child attends nursery with a free place through funding from the council (2 & 
3 year olds, 15 hours or 30 hours), we would like to remind you that there is a 50p per 
day charge for snacks, which the children have in the afternoon.  
 
Increased Fee 
Due to national changes in legislation, our running costs have increased. Whilst we will 
shoulder some of these costs, we will also have to unfortunately increase our fees 
from September 2018. More information will follow closer to the time.  
Please note: Happy Children Nursery is committed to keeping fees as low as possible 
and its fees remain amongst the lowest in Liverpool. 
 
Thank you for taking the time to read our newsletter. 
 
From all the staff at Happy Children Nursery 
 

 

 

 

 

Dates	for	your	Diary	
Closed	for	half	term	28th	May-1st	June		
Closing	for	Eid	(subject	to	moon)	15th	June	2018	
Closing	for	the	Summer	break	on	20th	July	
	


